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Just Be Mine
Cher Lloyd

Intro: D GYeah, yeah, okayDYou say I ma treat you rightI say that you re too
uptightGThen we have a stupid fight(I don t mean to hurt you but I do)DBreak up,
gonna take you backMake you have a heart attackGBoom boom, there s a heart
attack(I don t mean to hurt you but I do)DBe my buttercup, be my starBe the
lucky drum, beat it hardGEven though I m out in the nightEven though I m gone,
just be mineDBe my lover boy, be my sparkBe my fire boy in the darkGEven though
I m out in the night                               DEven though I m gone, just
be mine, boyJust be mine, just be mine                       GJust be mine, just
be mine, boyI want you likeDUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah,
ah, ah, ahGUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahDUh, uh,
uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahGUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah,
ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahDSometimes I m a crazy chickDoing things that ll
make you sickGBut I get away with itI don t mean to hurt you but I doDYou say
that I make you waitThat s true  cause I make you waitGJust one of the things
you hate(I don t mean to hurt you but I do)DBe my buttercup, be my starBe the
lucky drum, beat it hardGEven though I m out in the nightEven though I m gone,
just be mineDBe my lover boy, be my sparkBe my fire boy in the darkGEven though
I m out in the night                               DEven though I m gone, just
be mine, boyJust be mine, just be mine                       GJust be mine, just
be mine, boyI want you likeDUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah,
ah, ah, ahGUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahDUh, uh,
uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahGUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah,
ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahEmI always messed up (sorry)  BmI really mean it
now (sorry)  DI just can t help myself (so naughty)AUh, uh, uh, so naughtyEmI
always messed up (sorry)  BmI really mean it now (sorry)  DI just can t help
myself (so naughty)AUh, uh, uh, so naughtyDUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh,
uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahGUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah, ahUh, uh, uh, uh, ah, ah, ah,
ah
                         


